
Each school year, parents receive a Parent Notification Letter (PNL) that must be signed
and returned to school. This allows your child to receive ELD services.
A PNL, for this school year, was mailed home in late October to families of all ELD students.
The PNL was mailed to the address currently listed in Synergy.
Once you receive the PNL, please sign and return it to your child’s ELD teacher at GNS.
Thank you to those families who have already signed and returned the PNL!

Talk about the world around you and how or why things
happen.
Ask your child questions about their actions and the world
around them. Let your child describe what they are
hearing, seeing, or doing.
Watch the news in your home language and discuss
current events.
Talk about numbers in your home language.
Practice math in the kitchen by measuring and weighing
ingredients.
Practice counting items and solving simple math problems
together.

Nov. 1: 3-Hour Early Dismissal for Students (12:40 pm)

Nov. 5: General Election Day (Schools & Offices Closed)

Nov. 18: 1st Quarter Report Cards Released Online

Nov. 27-29: Thanksgiving Break (Schools & Offices Closed)
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What’s Going On?

Tips & Strategies at Home Upcoming Events

Wishing you a Thanksgiving filled with the warmth of

friends and family, the richness of good food, and the

happiness of treasured moments.


